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Stuart Bacon (Clerk to Huncote Parish Council)

From: Sage Team <Sage@e.sage.com>
Sent: 04 June 2024 17:32
To: Stuart Bacon (Clerk to Huncote Parish Council)
Subject: Important: Price change to your Sage Subscription

View this email in your browser 

 

 

Price update to your Sage 
Subscription 

Dear Stuart, 

 

From July 2024, we are increasing the price of your current monthly 

Sage subscription of Payroll 5 £7.5 + VAT to £10 + VAT. This is to allow 

us to continue to bring product enhancements, member benefits, 

performance, and security, based on our members’ feedback.  

 

There is no need to take any action. We will automatically update your 

subscription, and this will be reflected on your upcoming invoice, which 

you can access through your account.  

 

Thank you for being a member of Sage, we are always here to help. If 

you want to learn how to manage your subscription or if you need to get 

in touch with us, please visit our help website for more information.  

 

The Sage Team  

  

This email is considered a transactional or relationship message, which is 

specifically excluded from the law regulating email communication. 
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